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SUBJECT: GRANTS TO NOT-FOR-PROFIT ENTITIES

A sum given by an [a State] agency to a nonprofit entity for a demonstration project shall [would] not [necessarily] be considered a personal service contract but rather [more likely] a grant.

A grant shall be [would be (among other things)] a sum given by an [a State] agency to a nonprofit entity for that entity’s [entity] activities without supervision of those activities by the [State] agency (except possibly a final report to the agency), and for which (1) a funds source is [can be] identified as an approved federal program and (2) the agency identifies [can identify] to the Division of Statewide Accounting Services [Accounts] the agency’s authority to make such a grant.

Per Fred – Consider addressing from the perspective of the topics of agent and agency.  These concepts cover the essence of a grant agreement, whether we are the grantor or the grantee.  Because of this, perhaps wee could exempt more agreements for LRC review – it that’s what the “…grants are not personal service contracts…” attempts to do.   Comments, Stuart?
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